
$5,000 worth of Jewel 

gift cards to needy 

families for the holi-

days which was raised 

at our fall fashion 

show.  BJWC is an 

amazing organization 

and the people we 

help are truly grateful 

for our support.  I can’t 

wait to see everyone 

at our next general 

meeting at the Citizen 

Park Pavilion on Tues-

day, February 3rd.  The 

Pavilion has been out-

fitted with heating 

and cooling systems 

and we are told will 

be just fine for our  

February meeting.  

-Wendy Bower  President 

Happy New Year 

BJWC Mem-

bers!  Wow, I can’t be-

lieve that it is already 

January.  We had a 

very busy December 

with Juniors and we 

are off and running 

with our activities for 

2009!  I would like to 

extend a very warm 

thanks to the entire 

Giving Tree Dinner 

Committee for coordi-

nating all of the gifts 

for 16 families and ar-

ranging the poinset-

tia/bulb sale and 

Jewel Shop’n Share 

days.   The dinner at 

Barrington Country Bis-

tro was wonderful and 

festive and everyone 

who attended had a 

great time.   Janet 

Bresch and Teresa 

Kreuger did an out-

standing job heading 

up this committee and 

committee members 

included:  Lara Berry, 

Rochelle Colella, 

Courtney Nisbet, Tracy 

Karambelas, Suzy 

Gourdie and Michelle 

Evans.  Thank you for a 

wonderful evening 

and for helping us 

take care of so many 

families this holiday 

season.    In Decem-

ber, BJWC also hosted 

a party for local sen-

iors and distributed 

H a p p y  N e w  Y e a r  J u n i o r s !  

wishes" to the Seniors 

at Greencastle on Mai

n Street in Barrington 

at our Valentine   

celebration on        

February 12th!!   

Stay warm!  Jan Hoelt-

gen, Pam Lucas, Mary 

Giangrasso   
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B a r r i n g t o n  J u n i o r  

W o m e n ’ s  C l u b  

M a r k  Y o u r  

C a l e n d a r s !  

B J W C    

G e n e r a l  

M e e t i n g  @  

C i t i z e n ’ s  

P a r k  a t  

7 p m  

F e b .  

3 r d  

S e r v i c e  t o  

S e n i o r s  

E v e n t  

F e b .  

1 2 t h  

B J W C  

S p r i n g  

E v e n t  

A p r i l  

1 8 t h  

N e w         

M e m b e r s . . .  

S e r v i c e  t o  S e n i o r s  N e w s  

We've been busy 

bringing some Holi-

day Cheer to many 

Seniors in the Barring-

ton area.   

Now  Valentine's 

Day will soon be here 

and time to bring 

some "warm winter 

 

Know of anyone 

wanting to join    

Juniors? 

Any new              

referrals are         

welcome and can  

be sent to my      

address at  

madam-

forth@aol.com         

 

Thanks Christine 

mailto:madamforth@aol.com
mailto:madamforth@aol.com


If you are interested 

in placing an ad in 

the 2008/2009 direc-

tory, please contact 

Caroline Eisenbarth 

at  ceisen-

barth@yahoo.com.  

 The fees are: $25 

for business card, 

$50 for ½ page and 

$100 page.  

 Reserve your ad 

size and location by 

1/15/09.  

B J W C  D i r e c t o r y  A d s  A v a i l a b l e  
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“If you want to lift 

yourself up,        

lift up someone 

else.” 

-Booker T 

Washington 
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